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Connie Cobb

From: Sandler & Seppanen <Laurel.Lodge@Comcast.Net>
Sent: Sunday, October 28, 2012 8:04 PM
To: Jennifer Kenny
Subject: Support for proposed code changes to encourage the production and sale of food in 

the city.

Jennifer Kenny, 
 
Due to a cold, I will not be able to testify at the Planning Commission on Monday evening, but I 
do want to express my support for the following changes to the city code: 

 

 Allowing pygmy goats 

 Increasing the allowed height of fences to eight feet so the fence is high enough to keep 
out deer from gardens 

 Allowing farm stands in all residential areas 
 Raising the allowed number of chickens to five in all residential areas and no longer 

considering chickens as pets. ( I wonder if this change includes all poultry, not just 
chickens (female ducks, guinea hens and turkey) or if it is truly limited to chickens.) 

 
 
Loretta Seppanen 
2919 Orange Street SE 
Olympia, WA 98501 
360 786‐9775 
Laurel.lodge@comcast.net 
 


